NORTH CALDWELL PUBLIC SCHOOLS

132A Gould Avenue
North Caldwell, NJ 07006
www.ncboe.org
Linda Freda, Ed.D. Tel: (973) 712-4366
Superintendent Fax: (973) 228-4581

October 16, 2019
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Throughout the school year the students celebrate a number of holidays and special events within
the classroom setting. Many of our students have food allergies which could put their health and
safety at risk should they eat a snack that contains an ingredient to which they are allergic.
Therefore, we ask that all parents of children who have food allergies, food sensitivities and/or
special diets please send in a snack that will be safe for your child to eat during class parties and
celebrations. Thank you in advance for your adherence to this policy.

Sincerely,

e dadpado 4D,

Linda Freda, Ed.D



